
Covid Memo

Update May 17, 2022

Palisade Gardens and James Club continue to be in a facility wide outbreak as declared by Public Health.

Some good news to share is that all cases on Harmony are resolved.

Unfortunately, we do have another resident in Palisades that has tested positive over the weekend.

We are required to continue to follow the facility wide outbreak procedures which include in suite

dining, no group activities, no general visitors, and essential outings only.

Residents who are not on isolation do not have to stay in their suites, however they must wear a mask

and socially distance when they exit their rooms.

We will all get through this, one day at a time.

Dana Dudley  Director of Care

Micki McLean General Manager


